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Collect flowers seeds
from your garden,
Label and plant

next spring.

Sherkin Island Marine Station would like to thank PharmaChemical Ireland
for their support in making this newsletter possible. We would like to thank
those who have contributed to this newsletter especially Emmet Jackson,
Michael Ludwig, Tom MacSweeney, Robbie Murphy and James Ring.

Visit the Sherkin Island Marine Station website www.sherkinmarine.ie
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